
By Jean McDanal

A slightly different start to the year
The first meeting of the Pine Knoll Shores Garden Club was an outdoor event on 

Wednesday, September 9, at McNeill Park. Members brought their own chair and 
snack and wore pretty masks. Despite having to social distance, we were all happy to 
finally see one another.

Co-Presidents Kathy Blowers and Gina Harris called the meeting to order. 
Yearbooks were distributed as well as wreath order forms for our Christmas wreath 
sale. (Yes, Christmas!). Co-Second Vice Presidents Linda Pearson and Arlene Terrell 
talked about the programs that have been set up for this year, and Co-First Vice 
Presidents Lisa Park and Toni Cox discussed the garden assignments and the role of 
captains.

October s meeting is a work day in our gardens, at which time we spread mulch 
and pine straw to ready the beds for winter. Please be sure to wear your vests and 
bring your tools on Wednesday, October 14. We will meet at McNeill Park first 
and return there for lunch. At our lunch, we will hear flower show judge Sunshine 
Williams, who will demonstrate flower arranging and offer tips for doing a flower 
show.

Please see us on Facebook at Pine Knoll Shores Garden Club. If you have 
questions or need information, please email PKSGardenClub@gmail.com. We 
welcome guests to our meetings, so come grow with us.

Garden Club Christmas Wreath Sale
The Pine Knoll Shores Garden Club will offer Christmas 

wreaths for sale again this year. Wreaths may be ordered 
from any member of the club or by using the order form 
below. Orders must be placed by November 11. The wreaths 
will be delivered to town hall to be picked up Wednesday,
December 2, between 10 a.m. and noon. These lovely 
wreaths of mixed greens last well past the Christmas season 
and are a perfect size for your front door. They are made in 
the mountains of western North Carolina and delivered to us the next day. You can 
only get it this fresh from a florist, but not for $28.

For further information, call Sheryl Woodbury at 726-9746 or Kay Howe at 
240-0987. Bows will be available at pickup for $5 each.

Make your check payable to PKS Garden Club, and send it with the order form to 
Sheryl Woodbury, PO Box 3125, Atlantic Beach, NC 28512 or to Kay Howe, PO Box 
3130, Atlantic Beach, NC 28512.
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Order Form—PKS Garden Club Christmas Wreaths
HOW

NAME i PHONE i EMAIL i MANY? CHECK#

pksgardenclub@gmail.com

Jane Gordon
Attorney at Law
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